
Notice of Continuation of Temporary Office Closure 

 

・As normal office operations has become very difficult due to lack of water in the 

ITC Building and telephone service outages, along with damage to staff personal 

residences, please be advised that the Consulate-General of Japan is temporarily 

closed all day in 26 (Fri). 

・Date and time of when the office will reopen will be announced on our website, 

SNS and Consular Mail. 

We apologize for inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 

 


